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At its September 14, 2018 meeting, Council approved a proposed By-law amendment to provide for an 

Honouary Title of “Retired” for Denturists who have have previously held a Certificate of Registration.  This 

proposed amendment was circulated for stakeholder consultation. 

 

The comments and feedback from the consultation demonstrated that we needed to clarify between a “Class” 

of Registration” and an “Honourary Title”.  

 

This proposed amendment to the College By-laws is seeking to establish the Honorary Title “Retired” for use 

by an individual who has previously held a Certificate of Registration with the College and has resigned that 

Certificate.  The establishment of a “Retired” Class of Registration is not being sought.  Permitting an 

individual to use the Honourary Title “Retired” would allow an individual who had previously held a Certificate 

of Registration with the College to continue to use the protected title of Denturist, but with the addition of 

“Retired” to that title.  

 

If the Honourary Title of “Retired” is adopted, individuals who hold this title: 

• would not be permitted to practise through a denturism health profession corporation, or be a 

shareholder, director or officer of any denturist health profession corporation; 

• could not participate in Council or vote in Council elections; 

• could be appointed to Committees if permitted by Council and the College By-laws;  

• may or may not be permitted to act as an instructor in an educational institution depending on the 

policy of the institution; and  

• may be required to pay nominal annual fees as set by Council and meet some reporting obligations.   

 

Consultation:  

Because of the possible confusion between a retired “Class of Registration” and an Honourary Title of “Retired 

Denturist”, Council wanted to provide these clarifying comments and provide the opportunity for a second, 

but shorter (30-day) consultation.   

 

In light of the comments above, please take a few minutes to review the proposed amendments. Once you 

have reviewed the documentation, you may complete the short survey if you wish to provide comments, 

feedback or have questions.  The College Council thanks you in advance for your contribution. 

 

Your feedback is requested on or before Friday February 15, 2019.  

 

Click HERE to review the proposed By-law amendents to the College By-Laws 

Click HERE to access the survey for proposed amendments to the College By-laws 
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